

MUNICIPALITY OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HARRINGTON

PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING ON DRAFT BY-LAW AMENDING THE CONSTRUCTION BY-LAW IN FORCE

TO THE TAXPAYERS OF AFORESAID MUNICIPALITY, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE UNDERSIGNED, THAT:

- 1- At a sitting held on July 12, 2021, the Council adopted the following fist draft By-law mentioned below.
- Number 192-01-2021 intended to amend construction By-law number 192-2012, as amended, in order to modify certain provisions regarding temporary shelters for automobiles and addition of standards concerning the safety of residential pools.
- 2- You can consult the draft By-law on the Municipality's website under the heading: -
 - Documentation and Publication
 - Public consultations

In order to limit the spread of COVID-19 and in accordance with the directives issued by the government, the public consultation is replaced by a 15-day written consultation.

Any interested person may send comments or observations in writing, for 15 days following the publication of this notice, using one of the following methods:

- By email: n.trudeau@harrington.ca
- By mail: Municipality of the Township of Harrington Public consultation
 2940, Route 327, Harrington (Quebec) J8G 2T1
- In writing, delivered or deposited at the offices of the municipality (drop mail available at all times).
- 3- This draft By-law applies to all areas of the territory of the Municipality of the Township of Harrington and contains provisions subject to referendum approval.

Notice given on July 15, 2021

Nicole Trudeau, Director General and Secretary-Treasurer